

## West Byfleet Community Liaison Group

Monday 21 December, 18.00 hrs to 19.20hrs (Held via Zoom)

### Attendees:

Name	Initial	Representing	Role
Stewart Dick	SD	Byfleet, West Byfleet & Pyrford Residents' Association	Chair, residents' association
Keith Creswell	KC	Byfleet, West Byfleet & Pyrford Residents' Association	West Byfleet village representative residents' association
Cllr Gary Elson	GE	Woking Council / West Byfleet Business Association	Pyrford ward councillor & chair of West Byfleet Business Association
Roland Nevett	RN	West Byfleet Business Association	Retired business owner
Dharma Sivarajasingham	DS	West Byfleet Business Association	Financial consultant / Treasurer of West Byfleet Neighbourhood forum
Ian McAtamney	IM	West Byfleet Neighbourhood Forum	Board member, West Byfleet Neighbourhood Forum
Sally Cantello	SC	West Byfleet Neighbourhood Forum	Plan editor
James Ahearne	JA	RV	Development director
Alex Malloy	AM	RF	Senior project manager
Spencer Neal (Acting chair)	SN	Keeble Brown	Director, community relations
Marian Craig	MC	Keeble Brown	Stakeholder and public affairs manager

### Apologies:

Cllr Amanda Boote  
Cllr Graham Chrystie  
Guy Flintoft  
Ginny Corden-Redden  
James Lowe  
Pete Collis  
Sunil Khadka  
Wade Pollard  
Stewart Dick

Name	Notes	Action(s)
SC	Members reported that generally, the community were very happy with the public zoom meeting (16.12.20). SC suggested using less technical language and emphasising the expertise of project team members.	KB/PRP to review script ahead of next meeting
KC	Raised concerns about access to parking during the weekend. SC suggested allowing empty resident spaces to be used by the public instead. JA confirmed relatives will be able to book ahead (likely online) to reserve a space. GE suggested importance of cars will decline within next decade.	

IM	Asked about use of Arts and Crafts style and suggested incorporating sloping roofs. JA explained Arts and Crafts is being evidenced in other ways. IM suggested highlighting this and requested project team make it clear which items of the designs can be altered and which are fixed.	KB to reflect IM comments in future social media posts.
KC/SC	Working on a proposal to have a new community centre on the recreation ground. KC confirmed group would like RV's input on consultation. SC stated that there is still a need for community space in RV development.	JA to check whether community space would be suitable for Scouts/Guides
SC	Asked about name of new development. JA confirmed RV has a professional branding agency but there will be some element of public consultation.	KB to publicise naming opportunity when appropriate.
SN	Asked members to agree weekly meetings in January 2021.	Agreed. KB to send reminders ahead of meetings.